
Kings’ School 5-minute walking zone 

 

 

Please help keep our school 

safer by parking outside the 

5-minute walking zone 

marked in red. Please, also 

do not park on Sarum Road 

near the staff vehicle 

entrance. 

Park a little further away and 

let your child walk the last 

part of their journey. 

 

 

 


